
Decision – Correspondence: Changes to the Municipal Conflict of Interest Act  Page 1 of 1 

 

 

Correspondence: Office of the Integrity Commissioner 
Toronto – Changes to the Municipal Conflict of Interest Act 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 27, 2019 received a presentation from 
Valerie Jepson, Integrity Commissioner, City of Toronto regarding changes to the 
Municipal Conflict of Interest Act and the impact on Board members. 


